
 

 
 

SOPA reference:  DA 02-04-2021 

 
 
Mirvac Projects Pty Ltd  
Level 28, 200 George Street  
Sydney, NSW 2000  
 
Attention: Sebastian Lax  

 

Dear Sebastian,  

ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING AND ASSESSMENT ACT 1979  

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION NOTIFICATION 

 

DA 02-04-2021 – Illumination of temporary Lightbox Real Estate Signage within the 

Landscaped Area at the Junction of Figtree Drive and Australia Avenue at 2 Figtree 

Drive, Sydney Olympic Park, NSW 2127  

I refer to the abovementioned development application (DA) 02-04-2021. I write to inform 

you that the DA has been granted, subject to conditions (refer to the attached consent).    

All plans and information that form part of your detailed works must comply with the 

conditions of consent. It is the responsibility of the applicant to carefully read all conditions of 

consent prior to preparing detailed plans.  

Please note the development consent operates from the date of the consent.  Should you 

have any enquiries regarding the above matter, please contact Richard Seaward, Urban 

Planner on richard.seaward@sopa.nsw.gov.au  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Richard Seaward  

 
Urban Planner  

24.05.2021  
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